Saint Paul School, Hingham Supply List for Students Entering Kindergarten



(2017-2018)

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Welcome to Kindergarten at Saint Paul School! My name is Kerin Danubio, and I am very much looking forward to another year in kindergarten. I am excited to meet each and every one of you as September nears. Please stay tuned for additional information regarding the start of the 2017-2018 school year.

Below is a list of supplies* that our kindergarten students should have:

- 2 boxes of Crayola Crayons (24-Count)
- Crayola Fine Point Markers (10-Count)
- Crayola Broad Line Markers (8/10-Count)
- Crayola Colored Pencils (Sharpened/ 12-Count)
- 2 JUMBO Glue Sticks
- 1 Elmer's School Glue

Also, please read the following books this summer in preparation for your child's year in kindergarten:

- Miss Bindergarten Gets Ready for Kindergarten, by: Joseph Slate
- The Night Before Kindergarten, by: Natasha Wing

We will be discussing these stories in our class at the start of the school year!

Happy reading!

I hope you have a wonderful summer!

Ms. Kerin Danubio

^{*} Please do not label individual items, but send them in a LABELED bag. Thank you!